
 

August Notes from the Principal: 

We are starting the last month of              and we have a calendar of events 

from Dino Exploration week to Messy Mixtures. Along with the fun activities that 

teachers have planned.  

We will continue the transition process throughout this month. For all the 

children and families who will continue onto another school/program last day will be 

August 17th.                               to everyone for being so patient with the process. 

We are looking forward to finishing the moves and beginning our new school year.  

 

 

                               
 

1. Make sure to pick up a new Sunscreen Authorization form and return to your child’s 

teacher. (We want to make sure to keep your children protected from sunburn) 

2. If your child has a hat to wear outside please make sure to label with their name and 

let their teacher know so that they can make sure it gets on before going outside. 

3. If you have ordered lunches during the month of July, please see the front desk and 

pay your balance by Friday, August 4th.  

4. Tuition for the month of August is due on Tuesday, 7th. Please have all payments to 

front office before the August 10th so you do not accrue a $50.00 late charge. 

 “THANK YOU” FROM ALL OF US AT DISCOVERY ISLE!!! 

 



 

      Life Touch will be here September 25th through September 28th. 

We will send more information as to when your child will have 

their photo taken as we get closer to the dates. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Open House 

Saturday, August 4 

10:00 am – 1:00 pm 

Call 858-536-1400 to RSVP 

The perfect balance of 
learning and play® 

Goodbye Summer  
 

Summer Fun Activities will Continue 

August 2nd Dinosaur Exploration 

August 16th Commotion in the Ocean 

August 23rd Pirates Arrr… 

August 30th End of Summer Fun  


